
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

13.10.2017 – Term 1 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have received a letter from Mr Grinling (lighthouse Keeper) thanking them for 

sending their letters with the spare keys they found in the classroom. He also asked if the children could 

write stories for him as it can get a little boring sometimes in the lighthouse. The children created story 

maps for the story of the Fidgety Fish and have written some wonderful stories to send to him.  

  

The children became geographers helping the Mapwork Company to label the countries of UK for our 

travels on the submarine.  

   

The children have begun to use tempo and volume with musical instruments to create the mood of sea 

creatures. Thank you so much for all the families who came to share the learning journals, the children feel 

their learning is valued and it gives them another chance to celebrate it.  

 

NOTE: My apologies for the changing of Thursday parent evening times and thank you all for your 

cooperation in this.  

Next Week 

 

Dates for you Diary  

Tom Robson – 1st November  

Parents evening – next week  


